
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: 7/28/2010 8:37:57 AM 
To: 'kkm@cpuc.ca.gov' (kkm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'Meeusen, Karl' (karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Long Term Procurement Plan 

Karl, 

I just wanted to let you know that Charles Middlekauff and Redacted will be joining us for our 
meeting tomorrow at 2pm to discuss the LTPP. I look forward to meeting you. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

Original Appointment 
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 4:07 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B; 'kkm@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Cc: 'Meeusen, Karl' 
Subject: Long Term Procurement Plan 
When: Thursday, July 29, 2010 2:00 PM-3:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: CPUC 

Karl, I expect to bring 2 other PG&E employees with me for this discussion. I need to confirm with 
them and will let you know once I do that. Thanks, Erik 
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